
SchoolReadinessTaxCredit.org

Your child care program is a crucial 
asset in your community. But it’s not 
easy to to stay ahead of expenses 
while delivering quality care, especially 
when serving families in greatest need. 

The School Readiness Tax Credit 
could help.

If you are a child care owner who 
participates in the child care subsidy 
and Step Up to Quality, you might be 
eligible for a nonrefundable credit on 
your next state income tax return.

Help for Nebraska’s
child care programs

Find out if
you qualify

SchoolReadinessTaxCredit.org

DISCLAIMER: First Five Nebraska does not provide guidance on financial or tax preparation issues. If 
you do not have access to an accountant or tax professional, ask about free tax preparation services in 
your community.


